
From: Kyle Swallow <kyle1276@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Jan 7, 2025 at 9:13 PM 
Subject: Public Comment Regarding Pahvant GWMP 
To: <waterrights@utah.gov> 

 
 

Mrs. Wilhelmsen,  

 

I am writing to express my desire to serve as a member of the committee that will assist in the 
development of a groundwater management plan for the Pahvant Valley.  I feel that I have the 
time, understanding, and resources necessary to serve and feel that I could contribute to the 
committee in a meaningful way. 

 

Since the meeting on Nov 13th 2024, I  have spoken with at least 35 water users in 
the area.  Together we have discussed items that we feel should be part of a 
groundwater management plan.  I look forward to the opportunity to share these and other ideas 
as we council together in person.  I recognize that this plan will have a major impact on current 
and future generations.  As one of the larger water users in the Pahvant Valley I want to help be 
part of the solution and together develop a plan that fits the needs of everyone involved, now 
and in the future. 

 

Please feel free to contact me and let me know when the committee meetings will be held.  I 
look forward to hearing from your office. 

 

Regards, 

 

Kyle Swallow 
Phone: 435-701-1276 
Email: kyle1276@gmail.com 
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